





General online safety advice

Dear resident,

We have received a number of enquiries about where to obtain more online safety information from Get Safe Online.

For those who are interested, our website contains lots of useful tips and upto-date online safety advice and can be accessed at: www.getsafeonline.org

Alternatively, we do publish a monthly newsletter that provides tips and the latest advice on how to stay safe online, as well as highlighting any particularly prevalent scams to look out for. If you would like to sign up for this, please feel free to at:

https://www.getsafeonline.org/subscribe-to-our-newsletter/

With best wishes,
The Get Safe Online team

